
May 13, 2010

Harris & Harris Group Letter to
Shareholders on Website
NEW YORK, May 13, 2010 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Shareholders of Harris & Harris Group,
Inc., (Nasdaq:TINY) may be interested to know that we have posted a letter to shareholders
on our website. It may be accessed directly at http://www.hhvc.com/letters.cfm.

Harris & Harris Group is a publicly traded venture capital company that invests in
nanotechnology and microsystems.

Detailed information about Harris & Harris Group and its holdings can be found on its
website at www.HHVC.com.
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